
             

 

 
Date: 08/09/2023 

 
 

Notice 
 

This is to inform that a meeting of Website Sub-committee will be held on 14/09/2023 (Thursday) 

at 1:00 PM for smooth conduction of committee work. In this regard, I am requesting all the 

members to present at conference room positively.    

 

 

 

 

 

 
Convenor                                                                                                                                                                                  
Website Sub-committee 

                                                                                            Principal   
                                                                                           Shahid Matangini Hazra Govt.  

                                                                                             General Degree College for Women 

Notice No. SMHGC/088/2023




